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• In the month of Sep ’23 we received almost $3K.  

• The Walker Gordon’s Walkathon was on 9/10/23…. Thanks to Walker Gordon folks for 

donating a portion of their proceeds to PRS. 

• The Heart-saver CPR class was on 9/30/23…. thanks, Jegan and Harshit!  

• We got a large donation of books from Plainsboro Public Library. Thanks to everyone 

who came and helped collect the books.  It wasn’t possible without all your help!  


